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Page 10-Samantha McLean
“The Department considered the project, as it was proposed in the EIS, had
substantial issues that would have likely led to a recommendation for
refusal.”
This statement still stands.

-I am against the windfarm due to the following-

Unsuitable terrain 

Damage to the environment 

No approval from Indigenous land council 

I am a young person from nundle who does not want their family home

destroyed by a company who will profit millions. Find a suitable location not a

lovely little town. 

Meg Worley 

, Nundle. 

 




